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Dear families, 

 

I wanted to give an update on all of the wonderful teachers we have volunteering to teach Sunday School, 

and the things they will be learning, as it has developed over the last month. 

 

Preschool: 

 

Claire Masuda is the main teacher, supported by Sarah Ogawa and Sammi Vanderstok, both teaching 

once a month. They are using the national Children's Ministry Curriculum. 

 

5-8 years: 

 

Kendra Stein is the main teacher, supported by Virginia Rose Nakahira and Krista Smith. They are 

learning the Bible stories. 

 

9-13 years: 

 

Yongil Fleisher is the main teacher, supported by David Heppell, David Mahardy, and Kristian Holdhus. 

Each teacher is contributing in their own way and providing fun and engaging education. 

 

High School: 

 

Dr. Hentrich is the main teacher, supported by Gelo Fleisher and Tyler DeVries once a month. Dr. 

Hentrich and Gelo are engaging the HS kids in discussions on Divine Principle-related topics. Tyler 

teaches a Social Emotional Learning Curriculum with a non profit organization in high schools, focusing 

on Mindset, Vision, and Action. He will be sharing his curriculum with our high school students once a 

month, with the support and guidance of Dr. Hentrich. 

 

Please let me (or your child's head teacher) know if you have any questions about your child's class, and 

please thank and encourage our amazing volunteers when you see them! They are doing amazing and 

wonderful work. 

 

Pastor Adonia 

 


